
Birmingham City Centre Public Realm
invites you to:

Public Realm Information Event 
23 November 2022
1pm till 5pm

After receiving feedback from the event held this summer, 
CPC Civils would like to invite you to meet with us again.

Visit us at:

West Midland Suite

Regus

1 Victoria Square

Birmingham

B1 1BD

With the paving works scheduled to start in January 2023, 
we’ll  be sharing details of proposed traffic management, 
access and phase plans informed by the feedback from 
businesses in the area.

The session will allow for those affected or interested in the 
project a chance to understand the arrangements that will  be 
put in place to reduce any disruption, along with an 
understanding of the timescales for the works proposed.

To find out more about the event email:

BCCpublicrealm@cpccivils.net

mailto:BCCpublicrealm@cpccivils.net

